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An Important Message from the
Superintendent of Schools -

IHS Principal Search Public Forum

May 7, 2019

Dear Irvington Community Members,

As you may recall, I recently wrote to share the news that the Irvington High
School Principal, David Cohen, will be moving on from the District at the end of
the school year. Since that time, the District has begun taking steps to recruit
high-quality candidates to lead our excellent high school.

One important step in the search process is gathering feedback from IUFSD
stakeholders to inform the lens through which we will approach our interviews
and help us identify the next leader of Irvington High School. On Tuesday, May
14th, from 6:00-7:15 pm, in the MS/HS Campus Library, the District administration
will host a forum to solicit such feedback. All community members are invited to
attend. To help inform our planning, please email Lisa Tortora at
Lisa.Tortora@IrvingtonSchools.org if you plan to attend.

Please know that we value your feedback and that it will play an important role in
helping us to identify the best possible leader for Irvington High School.

​Sincerely,

Kristopher Harrison, Ed.D.
Superintendent of Schools

6 Dows Lane
40 North Broadway
​Irvington, NY 10533
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